
Submitter: susan smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I believe mail-in ballots are far superior.  They prevent voter fraud and encourage 

voters to participate, giving a more accurate reflection of voter sentiment.  I strongly 

oppose this measure. 


